NATIONAL COALITION OF 100 BLACK WOMEN, INC.
Silicon Valley Chapter

June 24, 2011

Steve Perry

NASA Ames Research Center
Mail Stop T28J-2

Moffett Field, CA 94035-1000

Dear Steve,

On behalf of the National Coalition of 100 Black Women, Inc., Silicon Valley Chapter I would
sincerely like to thank the Ames Contractor Council for their support of the Pathfinder: Science,
Math and Technology program. Thanks to Ames’ generous support, young girls from the Bay
Area participated in fourth grade science camp held at Camp MayMac on June 4, 2011 and will
have the opportunity to participate in other activities throughout the year. These initiatives
expose young girls to the many available opportunities in the areas of science and technology.

This program would not have been a success without the generous support you have provided us
throughout. We deeply appreciate the willingness with which you have and continue to support
our efforts to help girls develop an appreciation for math, science and technology and to
encourage them to prepare for careers in these fields. We sincerely hope that this association will
be maintained and that you will continue to support us in our future endeavors.

Thank you once again.

Warmest regards,

Nl fl e W

Sheila Johnson-Heacock
President



